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MISSING PERSON JAMES FLUMMERFELT

                                                 
On 07/30/2020 at 14:00 Officers of the Pratt Police Department 
were asked to conduct a welfare check on 79 YOA James E. 
Flummerfelt at his residence in Pratt.  The requester advised 
that earlier on 07/30/2020 James significant other had been 
admitted to Pratt Regional Medical Center and then transported to 
Wesley Medical Center in Wichita.  The requestor stated that 
James should not be driving and she was concerned that he might 
try to drive to Wichita.  She further stated James has not been 
diagnosed with Dementia however, does have periods where he 
forgets where he is at or what he is doing and should not be 
driving.  Officers were able to contact James at approximately 
14:10 PM and found James to be alert and during questioning 
determined that James was not going any where.  On 07/30/2020 at 
approximately 15:00 James was observed by a neighbor leaving his 
residence in a Gold Chevrolet Trailblazer KS Registration plate 
399AUK.   Both James and the vehicle have been entered into NCIC 
and a Silver Alert issued.  Flummerfelt was found safe and in 
fair condition on 07/31/2020.
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